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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During preparation work in the science laboratory chemical store on Tuesday 3 June 2025 at 
Ulladulla High School, a member of staff was exposed to a leaking chemical and required 
medical assistance. 

The chemical store was locked and Fire and Rescue NSW attended the school to clean up the 
chemical. 

The staff member is recovering at home. 

An independent hygienist completed air monitoring on Friday 20 June 2025. 

The hygienist will advise when the room can be reopened once air monitoring results have 
been received. 

The school completed an investigation of the incident and found the container holding the 
chemical was damaged, allowing the chemical to leak. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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